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Hunter, Kathy (UTC)

From: Frank Thomas <fthomas.wir@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, December 02, 2011 12:05 PM

To: Hunter, Kathy (UTC)

Subject: Date of Completion for Bishop Bivd.
Kathy,

[ feel that we at the W&I can have Bishop Blvd. completed by Feb. 1st 2012 if we are awarded the Grant.

Thanks

Frank Thomas
Roadmaster,
W&I Railway
(208) 827-0057
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